
Sayyid Al-Hakeem emphasizes the importance of bridging perspectives between
the federal government and the regional government, calling for fair

treatment of the employee sector

 

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Mr. Bafel Talabani, the

head of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan. During the meeting, both parties discussed the

political developments in Iraq and the region, highlighting the impact of these events on the

Iraqi situation. Sayyid Al-Hakeem stressed the necessity of maintaining the current stability,

enhancing it, and transitioning to a phase of lasting stability on all fronts.

H.E. also underscored the significance of reconciling views between the federal government and

the regional government. Emphasizing the need for justice for employees everywhere and ensuring

the timely payment of their salaries so they can fulfill their daily and family commitments.

H.E. emphasized the importance of balancing rights and duties. H.E. also stated that adopting

and accepting this equation and its outcomes is sufficient to achieve social justice

nationwide, urging political parties to shoulder their responsibilities in this regard.

Regarding the situation in Gaza, Sayyid Al-Hakeem reiterated his call for a ceasefire,

providing aid to displaced individuals, rebuilding the city, and repatriating its residents.

H.E. warned against turning the Palestinian issue into a case of a people without land, holding

the international community responsible for its silence, which he sees as an implicit

endorsement of Israel's crimes and heinous acts, contrary to human values, norms, and

international laws.


